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We hope you had a great weekend! 

 

 

 

 Family Forum 
 

At Holly Grove, we are very fortunate to have families who send in spare school uniforms or clothes that have 

been outgrown. This year we would like to encourage families to “Love the Pre-Loved”. At parents evening, on 

Wednesday 5th October, we will have a uniform spot filled with pre-loved school uniform. Please feel free to 

have a browse and take home items that your child will use. 

Alternatively, we are also working with The Switch at Burnley Together who have a shop in Burnley Town 

Centre. They can help provide generic school items such as trousers, polo’s and school shoes. You will find them 

on Keirby Walk on a Wednesday between 10am-2pm. 

If you would like to know any more information, please get in contact. 

Please vote for The Georgia Fourie Butterfly 

Fund and help support our after school club 

Merry Berries.  

Since Covid the vote has moved online so 

you cannot vote in store.  

From the 1st October if you go to – 

asda.com/green-tokens and select the 

Burnley store you can vote for us.  

Thank you to everyone who attended or     

donated to our Rosemere Coffee Morning last 

week.  

We raised over £150.                          

Thank you for your support! 

Our first Family Forum of this 

school year will be on               

Friday, 7th October at 1:30pm. 

Our guest speaker will be from 

Carer’s Link. 

You can meet Nick in the Rotunda 

area  

We look forward to seeing you! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

  

Holly Grove Heroes 
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 We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 2 different 

Makaton signs every week onto the   

newsletter. These are our School Signs of 

the Week and your child will be practising 

these during the week in class. These will 

give you the opportunity to practise    

different signs with your child at home. 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 5th October -               Parent’s Evening 

 

Friday 7th October-                         Family Forum        

            

Staff - Jaida 

 Children - Harley.J, Amna, Menaal, Joshua and 

Lucas.C. 

Aisling’s Class - Tia 

Samantha’s Class – Zachary 

Laura’s Class – Hussain 

Libby’s Class– Lucas 

Rebecca’s Class - Zak 

Danielle’s Class - Rohaan 

Julie’s Class – Samuel 

 Connor’s Class - Lucas.E 

Courtney’s Class - Menaal 

          Alex’s Class - Jacob 

 

Wednesday 5th October- Nasal Flu Injections 

Monday 10 October-  

Friday 14th October-  

World Mental Health Day 

Whole School Diwali party 

Tuesday 18th October-  Nibble and Natter 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child's online safety at home, please don’t hesitate to    

contact school. You will be directed to someone who      

can support you. 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

We now have a 

selection of dual 

language reading 

books in school. 

These books are 

written in both  

Urdu and Polish. 

 

If you would us to 

send any of these 

books home for you 

to read and enjoy 

with your child then 

please let us 

know. 



 

HALF TERM ACTIVITIES 



 


